
 

Newsletter Policy Statement  (adopted January 27, 2011) 

A.  Authorization, Purpose 

B.  Input Published 

C.  Input Not Published 

The Board of Directors for the Meadows on Rio Grande Homeowners Association authorizes and 

supports the publication of a newsletter, Your Homeowners News.  The purpose of this newsletter is to 

provide a means of communication by the Board with homeowners and residents in the Meadows and 

to present information on topics of interest to the community.  When practical, the newsletter will be 

published quarterly. 

When available and timely, the newsletter will contain the following material:  

1.  A directory of Board members and Association information in each issue.  

2.  Informational articles contributed regularly by members of the Board of Directors drawing from their 

areas of responsibility. 

3.  News and announcements of events of general interest. 

4.  Biographical information and current news of Board members and Meadows residents. 

5.  Announcement of actions by the Board of Directors or others which may affect homeowners. 

6.  General interest articles the editorship deems appropriate to the localized interest of the Meadows.  

Certain restrictions to the content of Your Homeowners News apply.   These restrictions  are intended to 

be generally applicable and to also address situations that have occurred.  Exceptions may be made by 

approval of the President of the Board of Directors, or by the Board.  

 1.  We intend to limit news and other material to items specific to the Meadows, unless additional 

material is thought to be both pertinent and important to Meadows residents.  This restriction does not 

apply to general interest articles written, requested, or otherwise chosen by the editors or the Board.  

2.   Paid advertisements are not in harmony with the purpose of the newsletter, and such 

advertisements  must be approved, preferably by the Board of Directors. 

3.   Because the newsletter is supported by assessments paid by all homeowners, the newsletter does 

not accept notices of a promotional nature from individuals or organizations. 

4.  General interest articles which may include or feature commercial and charitable activities are not 

considered notices of a promotional  nature or advertisements, but they would be expected to be more 

than one paragraph and written by a member of the newsletter staff. 

5.   Entire issues of the newsletter may be sponsored with approval. 

 This policy statement may be changed or amended by action of the Board of Directors.  

 


